
We would like to thank Jim for his many years of dedicated 

service as a member of the Board of Directors.  Jim is    

retiring from his position to move to Virginia to enjoy his 

grandchildren with his wife Vicky.   

Due to overwhelming popularity the 89th Annual 

Credit Union Meeting will be held aboard the River 

Queen once again this year.  The boat will leave 

from Bogan’s Basin in Brielle at 1pm on August 

13th for a 3 hour cruise up and down the                    

Manasquan River.  Buffet lunch and open bar are 

included in the price.  As always all MCPECU 

members will be offered a discounted price. 

Many Thanks to James Bollinger 
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Do you work in: 

 Asbury 

 Atl Highlands 

 Belford 

 Belmar 

 Eatontown 

 Englishtown 

 Holmdel 

 Howell 

 Keansburg 

 Keyport 

 Matawan 

 Manasquan 

 Oakhurst 

 Rumson 

 Spring Lake 
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Now Even More Reasons To Become A Member  

All new members will now receive $25.00 deposited into their account after 

they have been a member for 90 days!   

Take a loan out within the first 6 months of your membership and receive 

a 1/2 % reduction on your interest rate! 

Welcome James Maida 

We would like to welcome Jim to the Board of          

Directors.  Jim has been a carrier in the Middletown 

Post office for many years and was on the Credit         

Union  Examining Committee for the past few years 

as well.    

If you do and 

would like to             

become a CU              

representative 

give us a call  

for details! 

 

732-219-0009 



171 Broad Street 

PO Box 518 

Red Bank, NJ  07701 

Monmouth County Postal 

Employees Credit Union 

Phone: 732-219-0009 

Fax: 732-219-5269 

www.monmouthpostalcu.org 

 

Quarterly Post Office Contest 

Congratulations to Victoria Handle who 

correctly identified the post office above as 

the Keyport Office.  Victoria won a $25.00 

VISA Gift Card!   

Are you a Credit Union member?  If so, 

enter to win a $25.00 VISA gift card!  Just 

identify the Monmouth County 

Post Office shown below.  Email 

your guess to: 

lcoolahan@monmouthpostalcu.org 

Youth 

Share 

Accounts 

receive .50 

% interest  

up to 

$2500 

https://usa.visa.com/pay-with-visa/featured-technologies/purchase-alerts.html  

Check out our newest feature:  INSTANT BALANCE 

Quickly and easily get the balance of the account of your        

choice without even signing in to your account!  

Set up the new feature next time you log into our Touch Banking 

App on your phone 

Use the link below  to sign up for email and/or text alerts every 

time your Debit card is used  

Need a loan? 

Our Rates are 

      GREAT!  

Rest Assured You Are Insured 

Your money is safe and secure with us.  The MCPECU is insured up 

to $250,000.00 per account by the National Credit Union Administra-

tion (NCUA) which is a U.S. government agency.  The NCUA is the 

independent federal agency created by the United States Congress to 

regulate, charter, and supervise federal credit unions.  This agency pro-

vides essentially the same insurance coverage on deposits as the Feder-

al Deposit Insurance Corporation (FDIC), which insures bank depos-

its.  

https://usa.visa.com/pay-with-visa/featured-technologies/purchase-alerts.html

